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Girja Sharma

From: Girja Sharma
Sent: Tuesday, 29 March 2022 11:47 AM
To: Nagindar.Singh@planning.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Re: WaterNSW Response to RTS - The Gunlake Quarry Continuation Project 

(SSD-12469087)

Hi Nagindar, 
 
WaterNSW has reviewed the RTS. It addresses all matters raised in WaterNSW’s response to EIS. Therefore, 
WaterNSW has no comments on RTS. 
 
I will make a PDF copy of this email and upload on Major Planning Portal. 
 
Regards 
 
Girja 
 
 
 
Dr Girja Sharma 
Catchment Assessments Manager 
For noting: I am currently working remotely.  
Please reach me via email or 0417099432 
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